Colorado QRP Club meeting minutes

November 10, 2012 10:30AM
Meeting Location: Offices of Milestone Technologies and Morse Express
Roll call – 12 members in attendance – Signup sheet will be archived by Treasurer Roger W., WBØJNR
President’s message delivered to the attendees by Frank Ivan, KØFEI – Greeting and call to Order.  Current item of interest is to move the location of the “Chat N’ Chew” luncheons from Bennett’s BBQ to a new location.  One location of interest is Moe’s Barbeque located on Arapahoe Road.  This new location would be more desirable to attract CQC members from other locations.  Jim P. – KG0PP will coordinate the switch to a new location with future lunch meetings.
Secretary’s Report – Vince K. - KI0RB – 

Previous Meeting Minutes – A motion was made to accept the meeting minutes from July 2012.  Vote taken and passed by show of hands vote.
Treasurer’s Report – Roger W. – WB0JNR –

Current balances for CQC account $351 Checking, $2980 Savings – Total $3331.00

Outstanding Item – The CQC is working on the $350 seed money donation for the 2013 ARRL Mountain Division Hamcomm convention.  Past participation in Hamcomm has benefited the Colorado QRP Club.  Convention is scheduled for Jun 28-30 - 2013 Rocky Mountain Division Convention (Estes Park, CO).
Outstanding Item - License renewal fee for the “COW” trailer will be paid by the club for 2013.  The trailer is currently parked at the QTH of Paul B. – KF7MD.

Financial records for the club have been transferred to Quick Books for this year.

Field Day Report – Frank I. – K0FEI – Official results for 2012 ARRL Field Day have been published. Colorado QRP Club station W0CQC was awarded 1st place Colorado Division, 1st place in 2A Battery category, 13th overall with a total score of 15,900 points/1532 QSOs.
FOX Hunt – Marshall – N1FN – The Winter 40/80 Fox Hunt starts November 11, 2012.  For this winter hunt the days will be switched with the 40 meter hunt on Tuesdays and 80 meter hunt on Thursdays.  Information is available on the web at: www.qrpfoxhunt.org. 
LOW DOWN – Dick S. – AB0CD – Next Issue of the Low Down publication (Winter Issue) is ready for press.  The issue will be sent to the printer November 11, 2012.  Dick is looking for articles, book reviews and photos for the Spring Issue.   Please contact Dick if you have material for this issue.

OLD BUSINESS

1. The Colorado QRP Club was a sponsor of two plaques for the Pikes Peak Radio Amateurs Association (PPRAA) Summer QSO Party.  All bills have been paid to the PPRAA in regards to this matter.
NEW BUSINESS

1. Field 2013 – Cherry Creek Site (Aloha site).  Reservation for a Cherry Creek Aloha site will need to be reserved for 2013 if the club sponsors this site.  The reservations can be booked up to 6 months in advance.
2. For 2013 Hamcomm will be the week following Field Day. 
Field Day – June 22- 23, 2013

Jun 28-30 - 2013 Rocky Mountain Division Convention (Estes Park, CO)
Meeting Adjourned
